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I strongly oppose this measure! 

 

Little by little, our Legislature is undermining Oregon's Constitution and the will of the 

people.  If passed and somehow approved by the voters, there will be no 

Constitutional protection for homeowners, many of whom may be unable to afford 

increased property taxes and therefore will join the ranks of the homeless.   

 

Where is a definition of "public safety?"  Without strict definition, any meaning can be 

assumed, allowing expenditure of these tax monies for any purpose whatsoever.  It's 

another sneaky way of raising/using taxpayer funding to throw money at any problem 

the powers-that-be desire. 

 

I think there's a growing awareness that such practices have never solved an issue 

or problem. 

 

No, no, no! 


